
City of Wetaskiwin Street Sweeping Notice

Thursday, October 22, 2020 Starting at 7:30 AM

The above areas outlined in RED will be swept starting on October 22nd starting at
7:30 AM.

 44 Avenue

 45 Avenue

 46 Avenue

 52 Street

 53 Avenue

 53A Street

 54 Street

 55 Street

 Centennial Drive *NOT DISPLAYED ON MAP *

Be sure to remove all vehicles and driveway mats from the road.

Please contact the City of Wetaskiwin Public Works office at 780.361.4436 or email:
publicworks@wetaskiwin.ca with any questions pertaining to street sweeping. If you
wish to receive street sweeping text/email notifications from the City of Wetaskiwin,
please sign up at https://www.wetaskiwin.ca/list.aspx.


